
Dear Parents, 

We're thrilled to share that this year, you will not need to purchase individual school supplies for 
your fourth-grade student! We will be providing all the necessary materials for a successful and 
engaging learning experience in the classroom. 

This initiative will ensure that all students have the same tools and resources from the very first 
day. We are looking forward to a fantastic year of learning together. 

Warmly, 

The Fourth Grade Team 

 


